Catherine Kelly

Allowing open tailings in this area would not only impact the children that go to CopperRidge
elementary school but also all the communities around it. We have a lot of wind here all year round
and it blows hard. Unless they plan on covering it, I dont see how the dust from the tailings will not
reach the schools and beyond. Please do not allow this company to damage our community and
poison our people.



